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STATE OF MARYLAND

DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN RESOURCES

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP)

PRIVATIZATION OF CHILD SUPPORT SERVICES IN BALTIMORE CITY
SOLICITATION NO.:CSEA/PR/18-001-S
AMENDMENT NO. 1

December 30, 2016

Dear Prospective Offerors: 

This amendment is being issued to amend certain information in the above-named RFP.  All information contained herein is binding on all Offerors who respond to the RFP.  Specific parts of the RFP have been amended.  The changes are listed below.  New language has been double underlined and marked in bold (i.e. word), and language that has been deleted has been marked with a strikethrough (i.e. word). 

1. Revise Verification of Registration and Tax Payment - Section 1.28 as follows:

Before a business entity can do business in the State it must be registered with the State Department of Assessments and Taxation (SDAT).  SDAT is located at State Office Building, Room 803, 301 West Preston Street, Baltimore, Maryland 21201.  The SDAT website is http://sdatcert3.resiusa.org/ucc-charter/  http://www.dat.maryland.gov/Pages/sdatforms.aspx.  Additionally, a business entity may use  https://egov.maryland.gov/businessexpress to expedite registration.
Offerors are reminded that they must acknowledge receipt of all amendments issued against the RFP in their Transmittal Letter (see Revisions to the RFP § 1.18 and Transmittal Letter  § 4.4.2.3).  If you require clarification of the information provided in this amendment, please contact me at (410) 767-7775, or via email at aung.htut@maryland.gov.

By Aung Htut, Procurement Officer

December 30, 2016









